
CHANUKAH PARTY SET FOR DECEMBER 18
Another Good Time in the Offing

Another good time is being planned for the Annual Chanukah Party which
will take place this year on Sunday evening, December 18th. Permit us to
quality that word "another." It is not intended as the common colloquialism,
"just another one of those things;" rather, it is used in the sense of an addition
to a long line of memorable affairs that have taken place at our Synagogue
during the past few years.

Last Chanukah, last Purim and the
Chanukahs and Purims before them,
were celebrated in the traditional
manner to which was added that
certain ingredient which makes for
the success of such parties. And, our
guests will recall, everybody without
exception had a really enjoyable
time. The food, entertainment, and
spirit left little — virtually nothing —

to be desired.

This year's affair will have a pre¬
cedent to live up to. And, while
formal committee deliberations have
not as yet taken place, advance talk
of the nature of the Chanukah Party
promises something a little bit dif¬
ferent, yet every bit as entertaining
and enjoyable — if not more so.

The price per cover, set by com¬
mon agreement after last year's
party, will be $5.00 — just about
half the expense of a similar evening
spent elsewhere. Your money's worth
is a foregone conclusion, but since
the Party is not run as a money-
making, fund-raising venture, we are
happy to be able to provide an eve¬
ning of fun and enjoyable getting-
together at this nominal cost.

FIRST MEMORIZATION CONTEST
AT YOUNG PEOPLE'S MINYAN

This Sunday morning, at the
Young People's Minycm, the first
Memorization Contest will take place.
Those who will recite by heart cer¬
tain prayers assigned, will be given
prizes of trips to the Radio City Music
Hall and to local theatres.

At last Sunday's service, Morris
Amitay, Fred Ehrman, Joseph Haus-
man and Seymour Sadinoff officiated
as cantors. Harvey Leifert delivered
a sermonette on the Mizrachi Organi¬
zation, outlining the aims of this
religious bloc of the Zionist move¬
ment.

This coming Sunday morning at
9:30, the Young People's Minyan will
continue its weekly service, with the
aforementioned young men serving
as cantors. Frances Holzer will speak
briefly on Jewish Book Month.
All young people are invited to

participate in this, their own service,
which takes place in the Chapel
every Sunday morning at 9:30. Break¬
fast follows in the Social Hall.

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath at 10:45 a.m. on

A NEW TORAH FOR THE NEW STATE OF ISRAEL
II. The Orthodox Point of View
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THE KEHILATH JESHURUN SISTERHOOD

cordially invites its members and friends to the next

OPEN MEETING

Monday afternoon, December 5th, at 1:00 o'clock

in the Social Hall

DR. JOSEPH H. A. MILLER
Medical Director of Hillside Hospital

will speak on

"PSYCHIATRIC NEEDS OF THE COMMUNITY"

Come with your friends for a stimulating
talk on an important subject

SISTERHOOD NEWS

Executive Board
Meets Monday —
This Monday, November 28th, the

^ s.erhood Executive Board will hold
a regular meeting in the Library. The
meeting will start at 12:30, and all
members are urged to be present.
Noted Psychiatrist to
Speak at Open Meeting —

As its guest speaker for the next
Open Meeting, which will take place
in the Social Hall on Monday, Decem¬
ber 5th, the Sisterhood has invited
Dr. Joseph H. A. Miller, who will
speak on "Psychiatric Needs of the
Community."
Dr. Miller, the Medical Director of

Hillside Hospital, is a well-known
and widely-recognized psychiatrist.
He is among the few who have at¬
tained world renown for their keen
insight and profound knowledge of
the subject, and he is, in addition, a
gifted public speaker.
Our members have long awaited

an opportunity to hear an interesting
discussion of a vital current problem.
The role which psychiatry plays in
our life today, is such a problem; and
the speaker who will address us is
one of the most outstanding and
qualified psychiatrists.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY

New Members —
A hearty welcome is extended to

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kagan and to
Mr. Leo Kagan, whose membership
applications were received last week.

Birth —

Mazel Tov to Mr. and Mrs. B. David
Kaplan on the birth of a baby boy.
Similar greetings are extended to
the happy grand-parents, Dr. and
Mrs. Ira I. Kaplan.

Birthdays —
Many Happy Returns of the Day

to A. Philip Goldsmith, Benjamin
Gottesman, Howard Stoller and Alan
Yohann.

Anniversaries—
Greetings to Mr. and Mrs. Hyman

I. Cohen, Mr. and Mrs. Adolph
Schimel and to Mr. and Mrs. Elliott
W. Siegel, who celebrate wedding
anniversaries this week.

A most enjoyable and interesting
afternoon awaits those who will be
with us December 5th. We look for¬
ward to having Dr. Miller with us
and to have his talk received by a
capacity audience.
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THE RAMAZ PARENTS COUNCIL THEATRE PARTY

for

"THE CLOSING DOOR"

starring

ALEXANDER KNOX

will take place

Tuesday evening, December 13th

Choice location may be assured by calling the School
offiice at SAcramento 2-2272

MEN'S CLUB NEWS

A Message from
Mr. Weisman —

To the Members of the Men's Club:

Because of the physical impos¬
sibility of writing to each of you
personally, I would like to take this
means of addressing these words
to you through the columns of the
Bulletin.

You saw fit to especially honor me
on the occasion of the Tenth Anni¬
versary Dinner of our Men's Club.
It is an evening I will never forget.

I shall be forever grateful and in¬
debted to all of you. Your reward
far exceeds any performance of mine
during these past ten years.

With all good wishes, I am
Fraternally yours,

Prizes to be Awarded
in Honor of Ira Weisman —

At the Men's Club Dinner tendered
last week in honor of Ira F. Weisman,
announcement was made that at the
coming graduation exercises of the
Ramaz and Religious Schools, prizes
would be awarded by the Men's
Club, to be known as the Ira F. Weis¬
man Awards. These awards will be
made to graduates who excel in one

or another of the subjects, the exact
nature of which will be decided at
some future date.

New Members —
The following applications were

received within the past two weeks,
and we welcome these new members
into our Club: Fred Altman, Myer B.
Appleman, Bertram G. Coplon, A.
Philip Goldsmith, Solomon E. Green,
Isaac E. Okun and Harry Resnick.
Welfare Fund —

Periodically a notice will appear
in this column in the Bulletin con¬

cerning a contribution to the Men's
Club Welfare Fund. The proceeds of
this Fund are utilized for the many
philanthropic activities of the Club,
such as scholarships to Ramaz and
to the Religious School; relief to
worthy individuals and organiza¬
tions; providing a few weeks' stay at
summer camp for deserving children,
and so on. In short, the Welfare Fund
is the charitable arm of the Men's
Club.
In acknowledging the generous

contributions of Max I. Etra, Rabbi
Joseph H. Lookstein and Samuel
Sacks to the Fund, we would like to
call attention to this little-heralded
but greatly-needed activity. And, of
course, our thanks to the aforemen¬
tioned members for their kind gifts.
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Congregation Kehilath leshurun
117-25 East 85th Street
SAcramento 2-0800

Synagogue Officials
Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Hyman Gertler Cantor
Joseph E. Adler Ritual Director
Jerome H. Rosenblum.Executive Director

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra President
Saul J. Lance Vice-President
Aaron H. Onish Treasurer
A. Milton Brown Secretary
Ira F. Weisman President, Men's Club
Mrs. Alexander Kommel..Pres., Sisterhood

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY

Lighting of Candles 4:12
Evening 4:20

SATURDAY

Morning 9:00
Junior Congregation 10:00
Weekly Portion: Toledot,
Genesis 25:19-28:9

Haftorah: Malachi 1:1-2:7
Evening 4:15
Conclusion of Sabbath 5:05

SUNDAY

Morning 8:30
Young People's Minyan 9:30

DAILY

Morning , 7:30
Evening 4:20

A NURSING HOME FOR
OBSERVANT JEWS

Every once in a while we are con¬
sulted by people regarding a Nursing
Home, especially for elderly folks.
We are, therefore, pleased to an¬
nounce that such a home exists and
it is called the Montrose Nursing
Home. It is situated near Croton and
is just one hour from Grand Central
Station. Of course, these are physi¬
cians in charge and provisions exist
for every possible condition that may
arise.

The Home is operated by Mrs. C.
Trautman, a very active and loyal
member of our Sisterhood. Dr. Edgar
C. Trautman is consultant in neu¬

rology and psychiatry for the Home.
Those who are interested may obtain
further information by contacting Mrs.
Trautman directly.

YAHRZEITS

November
26—NATHAN HUTKOFF
27—SAMUEL KLEIN
27—SIMON LIPSTEIN
28—FLORENCE LAYE
29—MAURICE BRETZFIELD
29—SOLOMON BERK
29—MINNIE BECK
30—DR. HERBERT M. KLEIN
30—SAMUEL PALLEY
30—JACOB D. BILOON
December

2—JULIUS GOLDSTEIN
2—DAVID SCHLANG

NOW...
in Brooklyn

ParkCircle at Ocean Parkway

ULSTER 4-2000

RA NEWIVERSIDE

Daylight indoois . . . lovely gardens and
landscapes viewed through the huge
picture windows of our gracious

Colonial Chapel.
Private parking and convenient transpor¬

tation facilities.

Director: CHARLES ROSENTHAL

76th STREET AND AMSTERDAM AVENUE

NEW YORK • ENDICOTT 2-6600

BRONX: GRAND CONCOURSE at 179th St.
TREMONT 8-6900

LONG ISLAND • MIAMI

MIAMI BEACH


